NOHO PETITION

We, the undersigned, strongly oppose more bars and restaurants in our neighborhood (NoHo)  which already far exceeds allowable density as described in the Padavan Law.  We commend the builders and owners who have pledged not to include additional bars or restaurants in their buildings.  We ask that a current application for a restaurant/bar at 26-28 Bond Street be denied outright. 

We further seek ongoing scrutiny regarding current liquor license density on any and all further liquor licenses, bars, and/or restaurant because bars and restaurants in the area of NoHo  do not represent the totality of economically or socially contributing possibilities that could now, or in the future, serve the public interest.   We, the people who live in this area, and whose lives and investments are affected adversely by the noise, congestion, public drunkenness, vermin, and air pollution that restaurants and bars, as a class of business, bring to our neighborhood, hereby affix our signatures in support of a moratorium:
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